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P7 FUNDRAISING - THE PARENT COUNCIL NEED YOU! 
The Parent Council have started planning some fundraising – and we need YOUR HELP!  

We’ve arranged some charity bag packing at the tills in a few supermarkets and we need you (and your 

parent / guardian) to volunteer to help bag pack customer’s shopping. The funds raised will go to the 

Parent Council, in part to support all your end-of-P7 celebrations next year, as well as 10% contribution to 

Yorkhill Children’s Charity. The slots available for us to pack shopper’s bags at are; 

B&M store, East Kilbride, Thursday 1st November 

1. 3.15pm – 5.15pm 

2. 5pm – 6.30pm 

3. 6.30pm – 8pm 

Sainsbury’s, Kingsgate Retail Park, East Kilbride, Saturday 15th December 

1. 5pm – 7pm 

2. 6.45pm – 8.45pm 

If you can help at any of the slots, please ask your parent / guardian to get in touch via: 

Zoe Niklin (Tess’ Mum) –  07986 896494 / Vicky Hughes (Ben’s Mum) – 07711 501085  / Jo Blyth (Gordon’s 

Mum) – 07803 887 524 

 You must wear school uniform for the bag packing 

 If your parent can help with you, then remember that siblings can help too, as long as your parent is 

supervising them at all times.  

 If your parent can’t help, but would be happy with you to volunteer, you might be able to get together 

with a friend’s parent to bring you along. 

Thanks everyone! 

The Parent Council 


